
Hello Community!  

Please be advised the MBQ has been notified that the Lake          

Ontario Management Unit (LOMU) will be starting their Creel 

Survey Program this weekend in the boat pictured above. The 

LOMU staff will be approaching anglers to gain information on 

the fishing efforts on the Bay of Quinte and Lake Ontario.         

Participation in the survey is voluntary. Therefore, there is no 

obligation to participate. The information gathered is required 

to better understand our fish populations! The survey program 

will be ongoing throughout the summer until the                          

end of the fishing season. 

 

Lake Ontario Management Unit  
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NOTICE OF PRESENCE 

MOHAWKS OF THE BAY OF QUINTE   

If you have any questions please contact the Environmental Services Supervisor  

environment@mbq-tmt.org or 613-396-3424 ext. 125 


